
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

• CYPRUS TRADING CORPORATION PLC 

• ERMES DEPARTMENT STORES PLC 

• WOOLWORTH (CYPRUS) PROPERTIES PLC 

 
The Public companies, Cyprus Trading Corporation Plc, Ermes Department Stores Plc and 

Woolworth (Cyprus) Properties Plc would like to announce, that for the publication of 

their Audited Financial Statements for the year ended 31st December 2023, which 

should have been publicized by 30th of April 2024, efforts are being made to ensure that 

this is completed by the 7th of June 2024. The delay is due to the fact that there was 

insufficient time from the completion of the audit and publication of the Audited 

Financial Statements of 2022 on 20 December 2023 to timely complete the audit and 

publication of the Financial Statements for 2023. 
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Nicosia, 09 May 2024 


